
 

  

 
 

A tribute to Carolynn Hodges 
 

 

It is with great sadness that we inform our community 

of the passing of colleague and friend Carolynn 

Hodges. She died peacefully on Friday 9th August with 

family close by.  

Carolynn was a respected member of the SNHN 

Board and more recently, the Community Council. 

Her experience, passion and commitment to 

advancing community mental health services was 

deeply valued and will be greatly missed by the board 

and staff at SNHN, as will her vivacity, compassion, 

charm and wit. Our hearts go out to her family, friends 

and colleagues. 

Thanks for the memories,   
 
Sydney North Health Network. 


